	Notification regarding CCE Training

This is to bring to the notice of all schools that the ongoing CCE training across the country are being conducted in phases and if some schools have not been covered it will be done in subsequent phases.  The last phase will end in the second week of December.  In case a school is not covered till then you may get back to the CBSE.  In case of any genuine query kindly contact Mr. Pranav Trikha at 9818135072 (between 10.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m.)



